Beach, Leigh

Appendix C

From:

MCC - Licensing

Sent:

12 October 2020 10:03

To:

MCC - Licensing Area A

Subject:

FW: Kings Head Abergavenny

Categories:

Orange Category

Mrs Samantha Winn

Licensing Officer/ Swyddog Trwyddedu

Tel / Ffon: 01633 644221 Mobile: 07880838305

Email / E bost: samanthawinn@monmouthshire.gov.uk

Website/ Gwefan: www.monmouthshire.gov.uk

Follow us on Twitter / Dilynwch ni ar Twitter: www.twitter.com/monmouthshirecc



Fy Sir Fynwy My Monmouthshire

From:

Sent: 11 October 2020 10:51

To: MCC - Licensing@monmouthshire.gov.uk>; Thomas, Tudor < TudorThomas@monmouthshire.gov.uk>

Subject: Kings Head Abergavenny

Dear Sir/ Madam,

I have seen a notice that the King's Head have applied for a music licence.

I am one of those living in the Brewery Yard car park behind them. There are quite a few of us living behind them. There are also flats at the entrance to the car park and there are people living in Monk Street who are also subjected to the noise. When they have had music in the barn previously it can be very loud and can go on for some time.

May I suggest that if granted their licence there are conditions attached to this.

1. That the music has a set time limit. (most of us are pensioners and are in bed by 10.30.)

2. Ensure the music cannot be heard in the car park.

I hope you will consider these points when granting them a licence.

Yours Sincerely

Magnolia Terrace

Abergavenny.

Beach, Leigh

From:

MCC - Licensing

Sent:

16 October 2020 07:59

To:

MCC - Licensing Area A

Subject:

FW: Kings Head Abergavenny re licence

Mrs Samantha Winn

Licensing Officer/ Swyddog Trwyddedu

Tel / Ffon: 01633 644221 Mobile: 07880838305

Email / E bost: samanthawinn@monmouthshire.gov.uk

Website/ Gwefan: www.monmouthshire.gov.uk

Follow us on Twitter / Dilynwch ni ar Twitter: www.twitter.com/monmouthshirecc



Fy Sir Fynwy My Monmouthshire

From:

Sent: 15 October 2020 15:58

To: MCC - Licensing < Licensing@monmouthshire.gov.uk>

Subject: Kings Head Abergavenny re licence

Magnolia Terrace

Abergavenny

NP7 5NH

Many of us were living here and can remember everything we went through with the Malthouse some years ago and do not want to experience that again. We witnessed all the licence rules being broken, they were supposed to clear the lawn at 10.30 but they never did. The music lasted for hours. Sometimes we couldn't sit outside because of the noise, broken glasses all around our gardens and in the carpark, drunken youngsters peeing on the cars. Several fights and people drug taking.

We do not wish to experience this again. At the minute all that is protecting us is a a removable metal fence. Please could you ask them to build a wall to prevent entry to the car park.

I hope you will take some notice of our concerns.

Yours Sincerely

Beach, Leigh

From:

MCC - Licensing

Sent:

13 October 2020 08:29

To:

MCC - Licensing Area A

Subject:

FW: Kings Head Hotel Licence

Mrs Samantha Winn

Licensing Officer/ Swyddog Trwyddedu

Tel / Ffon: 01633 644221 Mobile: 07880838305

Email / E bost: samanthawinn@monmouthshire.gov.uk

Website/ Gwefan: www.monmouthshire.gov.uk

Follow us on Twitter / Dilynwch ni ar Twitter: www.twitter.com/monmouthshirecc





Fy Sir Fynwy My Monmouthshire



From:

Sent: 12 October 2020 18:57

To: MCC - Licensing < Licensing@monmouthshire.gov.uk>

Subject: Kings Head Hotel Licence

Dear Sir / Madam

I note that the King's Head Hotel Abergavenny have applied for a music licence at a new extended outdoor area at the rear of their property.

We live at Magnolia Terrace on Brewery Yard Car Park which is very close to this new area. There are six properties making up Magnolia Terrace consisting of young families, pensioners and shift workers.

There are also flats leading onto the car park that may also be subjected to any noise. When music events have been held previously in the barn part of the hotel it can be very loud and can go until quite late.

The barn at the hotel leads onto Brewery Yard and again is close to Magnolia Terrace. May I suggest that if granted their licence for the outdoor area that there are conditions attached to it that ensures that the music volume is at an acceptable level, ends at a reasonable time and does not impinge on the quality of life for residents of Magnolia Terrace and beyond.

Yours Truly

Magnolia Terrace

Abergavenny NP7 5NH